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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back. I hope you all had a wonderful half term holiday break. 

FOREST SCHOOL - Tuesday 1st March 

All children in the school will be taking part in a Forest School lesson tomorrow morning so must have their 

Forest School Kit including wellies in school please. 

WORLD BOOK DAY REMINDER 

A reminder that children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite book character on 

Thursday 3rd March to celebrate World Book Day. Children will be taking part in activities to promote 

pleasure in reading. 

COVID-19 UPDATES 

Following the Government announcement over half term regarding living with Covid, children of close 

contacts will no longer be informed by the school and asked to test for the next seven days.Parents are 

urged to be vigilant for signs of Covid. Guidance states children should self isolate for five days full days 

if they test positive for Covid. 

YEAR 2 SATS MEETING FOR PARENTS 

Mrs Morris will be holding a meeting for parents regarding Y2 SATS test at school on Monday 7th March 

at 3pm.This will be an opportunity to hear about expectations, look at previous papers and ask any 

questions you may have. 

KINGSWOOD RESIDENTIAL MEETING FOR PARENTS 

A meeting regarding the Kingswood Residential for Y3-Y5 pupils will take place on Wednesday 16th March 

at 4:30pm in school. A member of the residential team from Kingswood will be available to answer any 

questions you may have. 

Regards, 

Swarland Primary School 

 


